
Welcome to our October Newsletter
 
October has been a busy month for TVC, with plenty of installs and upgrades throughout the month. Our 
engineers have completed 4 new site installations which took place in Basingstoke, Southampton and 
Bracknell. We fitted a variety of fruit machines, digital gaming machines, pool tables and digital jukeboxes to 
a number of venues and we look forward to providing our unparalleled service levels to complement their 
new equipment.

We have also upgraded a number of machines for existing customers such as new Winner Pool Tables, Vegas 
20/20 Digital Gaming Machines and Thunder Digital Jukeboxes. We regularly post information about our 
upgrades and installs on social media so make sure you are following us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.

In addition to providing the latest gaming and amusement machines to our customers we also offer a 
wide variety of ancillary equipment to support your business. These include glass washers, ice machines, 
bottle coolers and CCTV systems. These items are supplied on competitive weekly rentals and include free 
installation and ongoing maintenance. If you would like further information on our ancillary products, please 
call our office 01189 121 042.

If you follow our social media accounts and receive our monthly newsletters, I’m sure you are aware that in 
recent years, we have been expanding our customer base and our work force at an exceptionally fast pace. 
For us to keep up with customer demand, continue to offer our industry leading service levels and provide a 
comfortable working environment for our staff we have made the decision to move our operations to larger 
premises. Our official move date will be Friday 1st November and although we are changing address, our 
service number will stay the same. Our new address is as follows:

TVC Leisure
Unit 27/28 Space Business Centre
Molly Millers Lane
Wokingham
Berkshire
RG41 2PQ
01189 121 042

November is looking busy, with lots of installations and upgrades already scheduled to be carried out. We 
are working hard to ensure everyone has their requests fulfilled ready for the busy Christmas period which is 
fast approaching!

October 2019 Newsletter

Adam Jenkins
Managing Director, TVC Leisure

https://www.facebook.com/tvcleisure
https://twitter.com/tvcleisure
https://www.instagram.com/tvcleisure/


Check out our latest installations
Our latest installation in Basingstoke transformed this local sports bar.

NEW Machines Purchased This Month

Check it out

Following us on social yet? Check out our latest posts!

Don’t miss out! Sign up to our newsletter 
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